
From: Highways Safety and Speed Management 
  

Sent: 16 September 2021 16:31 
To:  

 
Cc:  
Subject: Fatal collision A137 Tattingstone 

Dear all, 

following a fatal road collision on 26 August 2020 the Assistant Coroner, Tim Deeming, 
issued a Regulation 28 Report to Suffolk County Council Highways in which he 
recommended action be taken in order to mitigate the risks of future collisions. Particular 
reference was made to the vertical alignment of the road and the presence of a hidden dip. 
Please see maps and photo’s below. 

For your information SCC Highways has assessed the Report and agreed to install a pair of 
hidden dip signs north of the Wallers Farm access, facing southbound traffic. 

Work will now proceed to design suitable locations, leading to the erection of new posts and 
signs in due course. 



 



 
 

 
 
regards 
 
 

 
Safety and Speed Management Engineer 



Growth, Highways and Infrastructure 
Phoenix House, Ipswich, IP1 5NP 
Suffolk County Council 

 
Web: www.suffolkroadsafe.com 
and suffolk.gov.uk/roads-and-transport 
Twitter: www.twitter.com/suffolkroadsafe 

 
 

http://www.twitter.com/suffolkroadsafe



